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What have we been learning? 

This week, we have recapped all our knowledge of 2D shapes and thinking about 
the properties of these shapes. We also tried to use mathematical language when 

talking about the shapes. Ask us and see if we can tell you what the words vertices 
or quadrilateral mean? 

We have had a great week in English working on our poetry skills.  We have written 
acrostic Christmas poems. We also wrote Christmas riddles where we had to write 

clues about an object or a person linked to Christmas, but our clues could not reveal 
the answer. We then practised using our clear loud speaking voices to read our clues 

out, to see if our friends could guess! We certainly had lots of fun! 

On Monday we finished our mini outcome “Where in the world?” The children were 
amazing at creating their own PowerPoints from scratch adding text, pictures, 

changing the colour of their font, and choosing their page design and layout.  Please 
see below with information about how you will be able to view their PowerPoint. 

Next Term 

Our new project for terms 3 and 4 will be  

‘What discoveries will we make?’ 

We will be having our ‘Wow’ morning on 
Wednesday 6th January.  Our Wow will be a 
surprise, but your child will need to bring a warm 
coat, hat, scarf, and gloves with them (Imagining 
they are off to the Arctic!). 

 

On Google Classroom, you will find your child’s 
PowerPoint, please allow them the time to share 
their PowerPoint with you at home. Once they 

have shared it with you, if you could write a small 
message back in the comment box about their 

learning, we will print this out and add it into their 
journal with their learning.  

Other News  

 Each child has 3 books in their book bags for 
the holidays. Do not forget there are always 

books on Bug Club if you need them.  

Finally, we both wish you and your families a 
very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
Thank you also for our very kind Christmas 

gifts. 
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